
NB-77 Correspondence – Andrea Svenneby 

 

 
From: Andi Svenneby [mailto:asvenneby@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 10:58 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Agenda Item 20-1145 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
I am urging city council representatives to protect our community by not recommending this agenda 
item at this moment of the pandemic.   
 
Eating out is not a necessity, and if people want to do it they currently have the option to eat outside 
which is safer than opening up indoors. We are in a surge, the time to eat indoors has not come. 
 
Thank you, 
Andrea Svenneby 
 


